     Even though our school does not contain asbestos materials, in compliance with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA, of 1990) we have an asbestos management plan on file in the principal’s office and/or parish office.
      Everyone is welcome to view the plan at any time during normal office hours.             St. Mary-Hannah School/Parish and Rob Westerman of the Diocese of Gaylord, are available to answer any questions you may have about the management plan and/or asbestos in our buildings at (989)732-5147.
 

